
Page 1 of 1 

MONTANA HEALTHCARE PROGRAMS NOTICE 
June 18, 2020 

        Physician and Mid-Level Providers 

Effective July 1, 2020 

P Codes Not Allowable in a Physician Setting and Not Eligible for 
Reimbursement 

The following codes are not allowable in the physician setting and are not eligible for reimbursement: 

P9023 P9031 P9032 P9033 

P9034 P9035 P9036 P9037 
P9038 P9039 P9040 P9041 

P9043 P9044 P9045 P9046 
P9047 P9048 P9050 P9051 

P9052 P9053 P9054 P9055 
P9056 P9057 P9058 P9059 

P9060 

Montana Healthcare Programs adopts and incorporates by reference, the resource-based relative value scale 
(RBRVS) reimbursement methodology for specific providers as described in ARM 37.85.212 on the date stated.  

Montana Healthcare Programs will be making these changes effective July 1, 2020, to be compliant with CMS 
and the RBRVS reimbursement methodology. Per RBRVS these codes represent an item or service that is not in 
the statutory definition of "physician services" for fee schedule payment purposes. No RVUs or payment 
amounts are shown for these codes, and no payment may be made under the physician fee schedule.  

Contact Information 

Physician Program Officer (406) 444-3995 
For claims questions or additional information, contact Montana Provider Relations at (800) 624-3958 or (406) 
442-1837 or email MTPRHelpdesk@conduent.com.
Visit the Montana Healthcare Programs Provider Information website at https://medicaidprovider.mt.gov. 
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